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Shatnez in Brooks Brothers Suit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A consumer brought two 100% wool Brooks Brothers (Mexico) boy's suits to the Edmonton 
Shatnez Laboratory.  The customer wondered whether it was necessary to leave both suits for 
checking because they were identical in brand name and size and were purchased in the same 
store.  
 
R’ Moshe White checked one and found that it contained a linen under-collar backing. He then 
expected that the second one was also shatnez.  To his surprise, it was not shatnez.    
 
Once again we see that you must check all garments, even if they appear to be identical.  
“Identical” garments are not always identical! 
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